
 
 

 

Distinguished Guests: 

The board of directors of the Indiana State USBC cordially invites all Indiana USBC 
Association Officers, Directors, and all Indiana State USBC bowlers to attend the 2025 
Indiana State Jamboree.  We are sending this information by mail at this time so your 
attendees can make reservations for this event. 

On October 17-19, the 2025 Indiana State Jamboree will be held in Monticello, Indiana, at 
the Best Western Plus Brandywine Inn & Suites, 304 South Sixth Street, Monticello, IN  
47960. 

Best Western Management has stressed that reservations be made early.  Reservations 
can be cancelled within two days of the event without penalty. So, be sure to have your 
association attendees make their reservation early for this fun event!  The Best Western is 
recommended for this event. 

 Hotel group rate for the Jamboree is:  
o Best Western Special Room Rate - $129.00 + taxes 

 Jamboree Group Rate will expire on September 17, 2025 

 For Reservations please call (574) 583-6333 and mention Group Name:  

“USBC Bowling Jamboree” 

Please note our Jamboree this year is full of information thus a full day is planned for 
Saturday, October 18. The workshop will be presented by USBC representative Hugo 
Cartagena, Northeast Field Manager, on Conducting an Effective Meeting and Being a 
Participant, and Jon Kelley, How to start a Hall of Fame or Addressing Common Issues.  
Enclosed is the tentative agenda, which starts at 8:00 a.m. on Saturday.  Be sure to make 
your arrangements to be included with all the valuable information!  Please note that there 
is one (1) squad of bowling on Saturday only, which will be a Scotch Doubles/Alternate Shot 
format. 

A reservation form is attached for the weekend.  Please return as soon as possible 
but by October 4, 2025.  Giveaways will be given to those who send in an RSVP. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Dee Johnson, IS USBC District 6 
Director, or Brian Nunning, IS USBC Association Manager. 

We look forward to seeing you in October as we enjoy another great Jamboree of fun and 
learning—our theme this year is “County Fair.” 

If you are no longer an officer in your association, please forward the forms and information 
to the responsible individual and inform Dee Johnson and/or Brian Nunning that there is a 
new president or association manager in your association that should receive this 
information.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Dee Johnson, D6 Director 
IS USBC Jamboree District Host  
(765) 860-1487 
Dee.Johnson@IndianaStateUSBC.org 

Brian K Nunning, Association Manager 
Indiana State USBC 

(812) 629-0352 
Brian.Nunning@IndianaStateUSBC.org 
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